Conseil des
écoles publigues
de 'Est de I'Ontario

Ottawa, December 22nd, 2022

IMPORTANT UPDATE]| School closures on December 23rd 2022

Official communication

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Due to a major winter storm moving into the region, the Conseil des écoles publique de I'Ontario
is closing all its schools, the PAVE, preschool and after-school care (before and after
school) and its head office on Friday, December 23, 2022.

School transportation is canceled.

Parents and guardians are asked not to bring their child to school or daycare. There will be
no staff at the school or daycare to greet the children.

| thank you for your cooperation and wish you a safe and happy holiday season.

Sylvie C.R. Tremblay
Director of Education




